
From: Ilaria Mazzone   
Sent: 18 November 2020 12:39 
To: dc <dc@falkirk.gov.uk> 
Subject: Comments 

Good afternoon, 
About the application n. P/20/0530/FUL I have a question. I live in 54 king street and my garden is 
near to the park street. I try to ask a lot of time the permission for use the street for passing and 
open a gate for parking my car in my garden because is a disaster parking in to the street and 
everytime I didn’t recieve an answer. Now you want use this space for building a flat. Is not a 
problem honestly but why I can’t have the permissions for use my garden as parking? 
You can looking into the picture where is my garden. Thanks you very much for attention. 

Kind reguards 
Ilaria Mazzone 

Enclosure 25


